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We have had a rather hot and fun filled last three days at school. Please see overleaf for 
photos of all the activities. 

 

Today we said goodbye and good luck to our wonderful Year 
6 pupils. We will miss them but we know they will shine 
bright at high school. 

 

If any person within your household experiences one of the covid symptoms—
temperature, continuous cough and/or loss or change in taste or smell within the next few 
days (up to & including Saturday 24th July) please inform the school immediately via email. 

 

We hope everyone has a lovely Summer break and we look forward to seeing you all back 
to school on Monday 6th September 2021. 

 

Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Awards Ceremony 
On Monday morning we held our end of year awards ceremony, unfortunately 
we were unable to invite an audience this year. We held the assembly via zoom 
across all three classrooms. The following children received special awards: 

WI Award for Most Caring KS1—Josie (Yr1) 
WI Award for Most Caring KS2—Ben (Yr5) 
Most Progress KS1—Darcy (Yr1) 
Most Progress KS2—Star (Yr3) 
Outstanding English—Mya (Yr5) 
Outstanding Maths—Eli (Yr2)  
Head Awards—James, Harry, Skye & 
Isaiah (yr6) 
Thank you to the WI for providing the  

shields and trophies for our Most Caring award 
winners. 

 
 

Well done everybody 
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Pirates/ 

Princesses 
 

On Monday our Class 1 pupils 
turned into pirates/princesses for the 
day. They all looked wonderful and 
had lots of fun. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sports day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Well done to everyone who took part in our sports day on Tuesday 
morning. 



Water day 
Everybody had lots of fun at our much needed water fight 
yesterday, it was the perfect way to end such a hot day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
It was lovely to be able to invite Year 6 parents/carers in to school today 
to watch their children perform their last assembly. The children were 
amazing and we will miss them all in September. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We also said good-
bye to Mrs 
Bartrum who is 
stepping down as 
PTA Secretary. We 

thanked her for everything she  

has done for the school over the years and she received a yellow ‘friendship’ rose 
bush to plant as a gift from the PTA. 








